
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Newbould, Peter [mailto:pnewbould@apa.org]  
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2010 3:30 PM 
To: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA 
Cc: Stine, Laurel (Bazelon); Walter, Doug 
Subject: MHLG ltr on MHPAEA 
Importance: High 
 
Please accept the attached letter from the Mental Health Liaison Group 
in support of the Interim Final Rules under the Paul Wellstone and Pete 
Domenici Mental Health Parity and Addiction Equity Act of 2008. 
 
You will see that is it cosigned by 55 national organizations. 
 
We are transmitting the same letter to you in two formats: Word and a 
PDF. 
 
 <<Parity IFR ltr 4-29-10.doc>>      <<Parity IFR ltr 4-29-10.pdf>>  
 
Peter Newbould 
Cochairman, MHLG Health Policy Committee Director, Congressional & 
Political Affairs American Psychological Assn. Practice Organization 
750 First Street NE, Washington, DC  20002-4242 
202-336-5889 | Fax: 202-336-5797 
pnewbould@apa.org | www.apapracticecentral.org  
 
 
 
















